
 

 

South Dublin County Council 
Planning Section 
County Hall 
Tallaght 
Dublin 24                                                        29 June 2021 

               
Re: Building at Block R, Jordanstown Road, Aerodrome Business Park, Rathcoole, Co. Dublin  
Your Ref: SD21A/0140 
Our Ref: 21/237 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Geological Survey Ireland is the national earth science agency and is a division of the Department of the 
Environment, Climate and Communications. We provide independent geological information and advice and 
gather various data for that purpose. Please see our website for data availability. We recommend using these 
various data sets, when conducting the EIAR, SEA, planning and scoping processes. Use of our data or maps 
should be attributed correctly to ‘Geological Survey Ireland’. 
 
With reference to your email dated 23 June 2021, regarding the Building at Block R, Jordanstown Road, 
Aerodrome Business Park, Rathcoole, Co. Dublin, please note that Geological Survey Ireland has no specific 
comment or observations to make on this matter at this time.  
 
If you have any further queries or if we can be of further assistance, do not hesitate to contact me Clare 
Glanville, or my colleague Trish Smullen at GSIPlanning@gsi.ie. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Clare Glanville 
Senior Geologist 

Geological Survey Ireland 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gsi.ie/
mailto:GSIPlanning@gsi.ie

